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22/12/2022  21:23:172022/5054/P SUPPRT Joanne Scott I am writing on behalf of CAMRA (Campaign for Real Ale) North London Branch, as Pub Protection Officer, in 

support of this application for change of use from a bed and breakfast at first, second and third floors to a 

public house. Conversion of the building back to its original use as a pub is welcome news for Kilburn High 

Road and the local area. The pub will act as a valuable resource for the local community. Policy HC7 of the 

London Plan, 2021 supports new pubs. We urge the council to grant planning permission for this proposal.
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